
Dear Internet User: 

The link to a cultural resources report you are seeking has been removed because it is a BLM cultural 

resources report, albeit redacted. Many of the reports were produced prior to the current stipulations 

that do not allow posting of any report, redacted or not.  

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience or confusion. 

For further information, please contact: 

Bryan Hockett 

Deputy Federal Preservation Officer 

BLM Nevada State Office 

1340 Financial Blvd. Reno, NV 89502 

(775) 861-6400 (general number) 

 

 


